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Friday 3rd May 2024 
 
Dear parents/carers,  
 
We are excited to announce our upcoming sports fundraising event in partnership with 
‘Sports for Champions’ in the week beginning 20th May 2024 - all classes in Great Crosby will 
be taking part. The aim of the event is to raise as much money as possible for sports 
equipment within our school and also assist Sports for Champions in their mission to 
promote a healthier, more active lifestyle.   
On Monday 20th May we will be visited by an Olympic athlete who has been funded by the 
‘Sports for Champions’ program.  Our pupils will learn about positive, healthy lifestyles and 
hopefully gain an understanding of how important sports are at a young age.  
 
Year groups will be taking part in a sponsored event during the week in their PE lessons.  The 
sponsored activities are as follows:  
Nursery: Bean bags and hoops 
Reception: Egg and spoon 
Year 1: Skipping  
Year 2: Parachute activity  
Year 3: Obstacle course 
Year 4: Basketball shooting 
Year 5: Penalty shootout  
Year 6: Skipping 
 
The children will be bringing home their sponsorship forms today and all events will be 
completed by Thursday 23rd May at the latest. If possible, please can sponsorship money be 
collected by Friday 24th May.  
We appreciate any donation, and we look forward to being able to improve the sporting 
opportunities for our pupils with the money raised.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Miss Milward 
PE Coordinator.  
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